WCIL 218 West Main Street Carbondale, Illinois
Phones 167 - 765

Southern Illinois Broadcasting Partnership
1020 Kilocycles 1000 Watts
October 6, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will acknowledge receipt of your report of WCIL
at 5:57 p.m., September 3U, 1955. We appreciate very much
having your report and are flattered that our coverage
should be so good even on skips.

With best wishes, I am

Cordially yours,

ALl

Paul F. McRoy
Manager

PFMc:vs

“Voice of Southern Illinois”



